From: Cindy Flugum <shercin@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 6:36 AM
To: Chad Centola

Subject: Sunriver area recycling

[You don't often get email from shercin@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification.]

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

| am providing comments regarding the upcoming meeting proposing curbside recycling service in the Sunriver area.

We live outside Sunriver in Oregon Water Wonderland Il (don’t know if we’re “Rural service” or “Distant Rural Service). |
support and would pay $14/month for weekly or bi-weekly collection of glass and mixed recycling. We currently haul
recycling either to the county landfill or Sunriver recycling center. | see way too many garbage cans overflowing with
recyclable materials in our neighborhood on garbage day.

Please consider passing the resolution!

Cindy Flugum
503-931-0783



